
Thomas Twist
Lewiston, ME
LD 1423
Thank you so much for your time. I just wanted to write to encourage you to protect 
the extended producer responsibility policy that we have in Maine. It is a common 
sense law, and aligns the incentives of reducing plastic waste with the parties 
responsible for creating it. I am proud of Maine for passing this piece of legislation, 
and am hopeful that you will protect it.
Thank you again!
Tom


